



Infant, Toddler, Preschool, and School Age Programs

### December 2021 Newsletter

#### In This Newsletter

- Immunizations Reminder
- Flu Shot Policy
- Santa Visit
- Inclement Weather Info
- Winter Clothing Reminders
- Holiday Care Sign Up
- Center Closings



#### **2022 Tuition Contracts:**

Our Board of Trustees will be meeting mid-December to finalize our 2022 Tuition pricing. Please check your email for a new

tuition contract by December

17th. The contract needs to be reviewed, signed, & returned by December 27th so electronic payments can be updated for the week of January 3rd.



# The Center will be CLOSED on the following days to celebrate the holiday season:

- Friday, December 24th
- Friday, December 31st



## Santa Claus is coming to town ... with the Mrs.!



On Friday, 12/10, Santa & Mrs. Claus will be visiting the Center midday to say "hello" and bring a treat for your child. We'll send you a Zoom invitation so you can join us.

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

#### Progress Reports and Parent Teacher Conference

opportunities are in process. If you have not already heard from your child's teacher, please be on the lookout for a message from her.

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

### Part time employment opportunities\*\*

- ✓ Bus driver: 2 hours a day; tuition discount up to \$250/week
- ✓ Teacher Assistant: mornings

\*\*Please see Gail if interested.



How can you keep informed about changes in schedules during inclement weather?

- News Channel 12 New Jersey
- Facebook Page
- Hi Mama App

Decisions to delay opening or closing the Center are made based on weather conditions at the time. We make every effort to open when there is no danger to our families & staff.

#### STAY SAFE & INFORMED



Mt. Olive Child Care & Learning Center, in accordance with the State of NJ & Mt. Olive Township, requires an up to date copy of your child's immunization record, including the required flu vaccine, by December 10, 2021, as well as a copy of the Universal Health Record (based on your child's yearly physical). Thank you to the families who already submitted their child's latest 2021 records.



#### REMINDER:

Children play outside every day (weather permitting). Please bring a coat, hat, gloves, & a scarf to school on a **daily basis**.

#### \*\*\*SCHOOL AGE CHILDREN\*\*\*



Mount Olive Public Schools will be closed from Thursday,

December 24<sup>th</sup> through Friday, December 31<sup>st</sup>.

We are open for Holiday
Care on the following days:

- Monday, 12/27
- Tuesday, 12/28
- Wednesday, 12/29
- Thursday, 12/30

Please let Mr. B know if you would like to sign up for any or all of these days.